### Dacusville Business Association

April 2010

#### A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

The meeting on March 16<sup>th</sup> was important for many reasons. It was personally rewarding because to that point I had not felt I had provided the leadership needed for our association. After the vote to have a *Welcome to Dacusville* sign and the go ahead for the celebration for our first responders on May 18<sup>th</sup>, I have been energized and excited.

The company making our sign has requested a down payment of \$250.00 which has been sent and the materials are on site. I will be checking on the progress next week. The gym at the Dacusville Elementary has been reserved and the plan is taking shape.

Your board voted to present plaques of appreciation to each organization. The fire department will be celebrating their 30<sup>th</sup> year. What an accomplishment.

Thanks to Jim Shelton for writing our News Release and special thanks to Sylvia, Teresa and James for their help in planning this very important event on May 18<sup>th</sup>. The theme is **CELEBRATE DACUSVILLE PAST-PRESENT-FUTURE.** Sylvia developed the attached flyer. Please help us get the word out to everyone in this community.

Lastly, our next meeting will be different but very important. I am asking members, if possible, to attend the supper for the first responders to be held at 6:00 pm on May 18<sup>th</sup> in the firehouse. This will serve as our meeting. There is no cost as most of the food is being donated. Show your support for our community by attending the supper and then the meeting at the school at 7:30 pm. Please RSVP to Sylvia Hughes at 979-1546 or Sylvia@lwt-inc.com no later than May 10<sup>th</sup>. Even if you cannot attend the meal, let her know if you plan to attend the meeting.

This is a big event for DBA and with your help it will be a great success. A special "Thanks" to your board for their hard work.

Ronny Hall President 864-306-1407

## DACUSVILLE BUSINESS ASSOCIATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President – Ronny Hall

Vice President - Teresa Handley

Treasurer - James McCoy-Bruce

Secretary - Sylvia Hughes

Board Member at Large - Jim Shelton

#### **NEWS RELEASE**

CELEBRATE DACUSVILLE, an occasion to honor the past, present and future of Dacusville, is planned for Tuesday, May 18, 2010 at 7:30 pm. This event, to be held at the Dacusville Elementary School, is sponsored by the Dacusville Business Association.

Those who serve our community, the volunteer firefighters, EMS first responders and the deputies from the Pickens County Sheriff's Office, will be recognized for their service that evening.

Speakers for the celebration include Ronny Hall, President of the Dacusville Business Association, Dr. Henry Hunt, Superintendent of the Pickens County School District, Jim Shelton, Chairman of the Pickens County School Board, as well as representatives from the Pickens County Sheriff's Office, Pickens County EMS and Dacusville Fire Department.

Also, a "Welcome to Dacusville" sign will be unveiled. This sign, and others like it, will be placed along the roads leading to Dacusville, and will serve to define our community and great residents and guests alike.

Plan to attend, 'CELEBRATE DACUSVILLE". Join us to honor those who serve, to reflect on our history, an update on current community projects and a look forward to our bright future.

# SAVE THE DATE MAY 18, 2010 DACUSVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL GYM 7:30 PM

# CELEBRATE DACUSVILLE PAST-PRESENT-FUTURE

Dacusville Business Assn. 1510 Hunt's Bridge Road Lasley, &C 29640

Our next meeting is Thursday, January 21<sup>st</sup> at 7:00PM at Dacusville Lions' Club

US POSTAGE HERE

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED